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News Letter No. 2 
 
Hello Leisure Marchers and welcome to the second newsletter for the 2018 North Island Leisure Marching 
event. 
It is now less than four months away and we are flat out finalizing all the details to ensure we have the best 
weekend possible.   
 

Registrations - Registrations are slowly trickling in. Remember, this will close on 29th August 2018 but we 
would really appreciate you getting them in sooner rather than later.  
 

More Souvenirs.  - We have decided to offer a few more souvenir items for pre-orders.  A very rough 
mockup of these items and an order form is attached to this newsletter.  
 

∗ Red stylus pens – Has a soft rubber tip that can be used on touch screens. 

∗ Keyring – Marching boots one side – and I (heart) Leisure Marching on the other 

∗ Fridge pad magnet – Boots and I (heart) Leisure Marching on the magnet 
 

Important times to remember  
Friday 28

th
 September 2018 

• 1.00pm – Stadium open for practice run throughs 

• 4.15pm – Delegates meeting in the large meeting room  
 

Saturday 29th September 2018 

• 8.30am –Assemble for 8.45am march past  

• 7.00pm – 11.30pm - Function “Wild Wild West” BYO (Supper provided) 
 

Parking -  We are still awaiting confirmation about extra parking being available on the netball courts next 
door to the stadium.  We will hopefully have more information about this in the next newsletter. 
 

Night Function - We are conscious that the supper part of the evening is often a problem point at our 
functions, so we are going to try something a little different.  
When you arrive at the function and locate your table, your supper will already be placed on your table covered 
in glad wrap (no hot items). Feel free to have this whenever you are feeling peckish – we won’t be stopping the 
party for a supper break. Tea and coffee will be available throughout the evening. .  

 
Contact Information -  If you have any questions or need assistance please feel free to contact us by any 
of the following methods: 
 
Email: avalon.supremes@gmail.com 
Phone / text – Gloria Roche – 027 227 421 
Phone – Judy Stewart  – 04 577-2582 
Or private message either one on Facebook 

CHEERS 
Avalon Supremes 



Additional Souvenirs  

 

Stylus Pen - $2.50 

 

Double Sided plastic Keyrings - $4.00 
 

 
 
 

A7 Fridge Magnet & Pad - $5.00 
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 Order Form for Additional Souvenirs 

Team name: 

Contact Name:     Contact Phone: 

 

 
 

Item Each Qty Total 

Stylus Pen    $2.50   X 
$________.____ 

Key Ring $4.00   X 
$________.____ 

Fridge Magnet & Pad $5.00   X 
$________.____ 

           Total payment made / cheque enclosed $________.____ 
 
 

 

Please return your order form (below) to 
avalon.supremes@gmail.com 

Direct payment can be made to our   
 Kiwibank account details:   
 

ASLM NORTH ISLAND 2018 
 38-9018-0731769-00 
 Description = your team name  
 Code =“Souvenirs”  
 

Please make cheques payable to: 
 “ASLM NORTH ISLAND 2018”   
 

And return with your completed form to:  
 

Avalon Supremes Leisure Marching Team  
c/- Judy Stewart 
1034a High Street 
Avalon 
Lower Hutt 5011 
 

OR  


